9/3/2020 Mail - Jenelle Berthoud - Qutiook

Lionel Lavaliee via Stevensvi
lle Montana <noreply@tow
nofstevensville.com>

Thu 9/3/2020 6:10 AM
To: Jenelle Berthoud

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Submitted on Thursday, September 3, 2020 - 6:09am
Submitted by user: Visitor
Submitted values are:

First & Last Name: Lionel Lavallee

Address: 1318 Haystack Ln. Stevensville, MT 59870

Agenda Item : Discussion/Decision: Recommendation on Approval, Approval with Conditions, or
Denial of Subdivision Application for Burnt Fork Estates

Comment: Burnt Fork Estates development application needs to be DENIED. This development will
adversely affect the rural quality of the local environment as well as strain already stressed resources.
The effects of climate change has been forecasted to lessen, and in many cases deplete water
resources in this area. Additionally, the area in question will be lost - has already been lost - to

agriculture. We need to maintain the rural nature of the Bitterroot Valley.
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